
Senior Dinner and Light Tour

Rotary and Lions will be calling seniors for
reservations.

The Rotary Club of Townsend and the
Broadwater Lions Club are excited to
once again be sponsoring the Annual

Senior Dinner and Christmas Light Tour!

It Will be on both December 11th & 12th
and will be a great time for everyone.

The dinner will be prepared and
served at the Senior Center, and

rides will be available for any that
need them.

Please plan on attending and
enjoying the evening!


